
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 October 2021  
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Following the announcement from the State Government that Moorabool will be released from 
lockdown the following arrangements will apply this week.  Arrangements for next week will be issued 
on Thursday 14 October but will follow the Victorian Government’s “Road Map” for Metropolitan 
Melbourne in the case of the Woodlea Campus and Regional Victoria in the case of the Maddingley 
Campus. 

Woodlea Campus – will remain with online learning for the remainder of this week. 

Maddingley Campus – staggered return for all students (Metropolitan and Regional). 

PRIMARY 
Prep to Year 2 will commence on Wednesday 13 October for the remainder of the week. 
Year 3 & Year 4 will commence on Tuesday 12 October and be at school on Tuesday 12 October and 
Wednesday 13 October. 
Year 5 & Year 6 will commence on Thursday 14 October and be at school on Thursday 14 October and 
Friday 15 October. 
 
SECONDARY 
Year 7 will commence on Wednesday 13 October for the remainder of the week. 
Year 8 will return on Thursday 14 October and be at school on Thursday 14 October and Friday 15 
October. 
Year 9 & 10 will commence on Tuesday 12 October and be at school on Tuesday 12 October and 
Wednesday 13 October. 
Year 11 will commence on Tuesday 12 October for the remainder of the week. 
Year 12 students will continue onsite. 
 
MADDINGLEY CAMPUS 
 

 
Year Level 

Monday 
11/10 

Tuesday 
12/10 

Wednesday 
13/10 

Thursday 
14/10 

Friday  
15/10 

Prep to Year 2 Online Online ✓ ✓ ✓ 

Year 3 & 4 Online ✓ ✓ Online Online 

Year 5 & 6 Online Online Online ✓ ✓ 

Year 7 Online Online ✓ ✓ ✓ 

Year 8 Online Online Online ✓ ✓ 

Year 9 & 10 Online ✓ ✓ Online Online 

Year 11 Online ✓ ✓ ✓ ✓ 

Year 12 ✓ ✓ ✓ ✓ ✓ 

 
 



 
 
Further information will follow in relation to: 

a)       The learning model and processes for students/staff required to isolate by DHHS. 
b)      COVID mitigation strategies. 

 

A reminder that students Years 3 to Year 12 are required to wear a mask unless they have a medical 
exemption.  This will be further explained in later communication. 

The Maddingley Canteen will reopen on Wednesday 13 October. 

All buses are operating and following the current bus timetable. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Andrew A. Neal - Principal 


